
TOKAI PONY CLUB ARENA RULES 

 

Membership 

Only paid-up members may use the arenas. 

Membership is on an annual basis from January to December. However, members may 

pay in four quarterly instalments of R600 each on 1 January, 1 April, I July and 1 October. 

Members wishing to join at any other time should make their first quarterly payment and 

include R200 per month for months prior to the start of the quarter. 

Anyone permitting unauthorised access of other riders will have their membership 

suspended. 

Anyone who, in the view of the Pony Club committee, uses the facilities in a way that is 

reckless or detrimental to the safety and wellbeing of their horse or pony, or to other 

members, may have their membership suspended. 

Cruelty to horses will not be tolerated and will result in the suspension of membership. 

No dogs are allowed in the arena area. 

Members of the arena must be members of the Pony Club or Tokai District Riding 

Association. 

Membership numbers will be limited and thereafter there will be a waiting list. 

 

Use of the arenas 

Members have unlimited use of the arenas on a non-exclusive basis. They are requested 

to ride considerately and share the space. 

Members having lessons may not have exclusive use of arena space or jumping 

equipment if other members wish to ride at the same time. 

The facility is in a residential area. Members are requested not to make excessive noise 

and to respect the rights of neighbours to a peaceful environment.  

 

Parking 

Members must use the gate in Dennendal Road to park their horseboxes and preferably 

cars inside the facility. They are requested not to park their cars in front of the gate or on 

the red line.  

 

 



Rallies and clinics 

From time to time the Pony Club, or others on request, may hold rallies, clinics or events. 

Please refer to the monthly calendar on the Tokai Pony Club website 

www.tokaiponyclub.co.za.  

 

Management 

The Committee of the Tokai Pony Club is the management body for the arenas. Contact 

details of committee members and areas of responsibility will be published on the 

website. 

Queries and issues of concerns should be raised with the relevant committee members. 

 

 

 

 

 


